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Malborough with South Huish C of E (VC) Primary School 
Friday 4th November 2022 - Autumn Term Newsletter No.8 

                         www.malboroughprimaryschool.co.uk  
  

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Welcome back!  I hope that you all had a lovely half-term break.  We have lots of exciting 

activities planned for the second half of this term including a football tournament, a trip to the 

Houses of Parliament and all of the glittery and sparkly events surrounding Christmas.  It’s 

going to be a very busy few weeks! 

 

 

PUMPKIN SOUP 

This week Class 1 enjoyed dressing up and 

getting a little spooky! As October ends and 

November begins they have been creating 

some pumpkin soup in their sensory kitchen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have also had lots of fun role-playing as 

princess knights, batman doctors and ballerina-nurses!  

As you can see, the children thoroughly enjoyed 

creating autumnal treats! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.malboroughprimaryschool.co.uk/
http://www.malboroughprimaryschool.co.uk/
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MUSICAL NOTES 

This week the children in Class 3 have been 

learning how to play the Glockenspiel and 

Xylophone in their music lessons.   

 

They enjoyed composing new tunes and playing 

them to the class. 

 

 

 

 

 

WEB DESIGN 

Class 4 have been planning and beginning to 

create their own websites. Their topic is 

animals, but the design and content are 

completely unique to each child. 

 

 

 

 

 

The children are each creating their own pages 

and learning how to format them, hopefully to 

eventually publish the website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHURCH SERVICE 

On Wednesday we attended our whole 

school monthly Church service.  

Reverend Christian talked to the 

children about how important it is not 

to judge people and how we should all 

help each other.   

 

Reverend Christian used sweets to 

illustrate how we all have our 

‘favourites’ but we should treat 

everyone in the same way. 
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ANTI-BULLYING WEEK 

Monday 14th November is ‘Odd 

Socks Day’!  Odd Socks Day is 

part of Anti-Bullying Week.  

To celebrate that we ask that 

children wear odd socks to 

school on that day.  Last year 

over 13,000 schools took part 

in this event.  Andy Day 

(CBeebies/CBBC) and his band 

Andy and the Odd Socks are 

supporting the anti-bullying 

alliance to help bring Odd 

Socks Day to life again this 

year.  Odd Socks Day sends an important message to pupils that they should be themselves 

free from bullying and helps us celebrate Ant-Bullying Week in a fun and positive way.  If you 

would like to make a donation to the Anti-Bullying Alliance, please go to: 
 

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week    Thank you for your support. 

 

 

SWIMARATHON 

If you haven’t already done so, please would you bring all sponsorship monies raised for the 

Swimarathon into school by Tuesday 8th November at the latest.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

COAST & COUNTRY CALENDAR COMPETITION 

Please could all entries for the Coast and Country calendar 

competition be returned to the school office by Tuesday 8th 

November at the latest.  Remember, our month is ‘May’!  

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ROYAL BRITISH LEGION POPPY APPEAL 

We will be selling poppies on behalf of the Royal 

British Legion in school next week.  If you would like 

your child to have one, please send them in with a 

donation for the RBL.  Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week
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BREAKFAST CLUB 

Several of you indicated in the Parent Survey that you would be 

interested in sending your child to a Breakfast Club if we were 

able to offer this facility.  In order to ascertain whether it 

would be viable to run a Breakfast Club, please would you 

indicate on the letter which will be sent home with your child 

next week, if this is a provision that you would use.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

CLASS 4 TRIP TO THE HOUSES OF 

PARLIAMENT 

We will be holding a meeting for parents 

and carers of the children in Class 4 next 

Wednesday, 9th November at 3.30pm to 

discuss the arrangements for our trip to 

London on 9th December.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns but 

are unable to attend the meeting, please 

contact us. 

 

 

 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

Friday 18th November is ‘Children in Need’ day.   The School 

Council would like to hold a Bake Sale to raise money for this.  

We would be grateful if you would bring in donations of cakes 

for them to sell on the Friday morning.   

 

All children should come to school in their uniform but can 

wear a token of spots and stripes - headbands, spotty socks, 

face paint.  Thank you for your support. 
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The School Awards this week go to: 

 

Year R: Toby 

 

Year 1: Harry 

 

Year 2: Ava      

  

Year 3: Esmée-Rose 

 

Year 4: Ezra 

 

Year 5: Lily-May 

 

Year 6: Honor 

 

The Attendance Cup has been awarded to: Class 1 

 

This week the House with the most points is:  Saint Patrick with 71 points. 

 

Accelerated Reader Awards this week go to:  Amelia  

 

Our Lunch Time Award goes to: Isabella for having lovely manners and always being polite. 

 

Well done everyone! 

 

 

Yours sincerely         

 
Mrs L Stallard                           Mrs T Coulthard     

Head of School       Executive Head Teacher 
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OUR STARS OF THE WEEK 
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THE WEEK AHEAD  

Monday 7th November 

 

Christmas Choir Club – 3.30pm to 4.30pm 

Dance Club – 3.30pm to 4.30pm 

 

Tuesday 8th November Forest School – Reception and Year 1 - a.m. 

Forest School – Year 2 – p.m. 

 

Wednesday 9th November Eco Warrior workshops with Alex Mack from DCC 

Achieve4All Sports Club – 3.30pm to 4.30pm 

Eco Warriors – 3.30pm to 4.30pm 

KS1 Phonics Meeting with Mrs Stallard – 3.30pm – 4.00pm 

Y5/Y6 London Trip meeting with Mr Turner – 3.30pm – 4.00pm 

Thursday 10th November Homework Club – 3.30pm to 4.30pm 

KYFC Youth Club – 3.30pm to 4.30pm 

 

Friday 11th November Celebration Assembly at 9.15am 

Remembrance Day Service at 11.00am 

 

Please find our full calendar of events at: 

https://www.malboroughprimaryschool.co.uk/calendar/ 
 

SCHOOL LUNCH MENU 1   

Week beginning Monday 7th November 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Margherita Pizza, 

Potato Wedges & 

Sweetcorn 

Caribbean Chicken 

Wrap, Pasta & Salad 

Sausages, Creamy 

Mashed Potato, Peas 

& Gravy 

Roast Turkey with 

Fruity Stuffing, 

Roast Potatoes, 

Vegetables & Gravy 

Chicken Breast 

Bites, Chips & 

Baked Beans or 

Peas 

5 Bean Enchilada, 

Potato Wedges & 

Sweetcorn 

Cauliflower Popcorn, 

Sweet Potato 

Wedges, Garlic 

Mayo & Salad 

Vegetable Chilli & 

Sunshine Rice 

Broccoli and Cheese 

Bake, Roast 

Potatoes, 

Vegetables & Gravy 

Vegetable 

Nuggets, Chips & 

Baked Beans or 

Peas 

Jacket Potato with 

Cheese & Beans 

 

Jacket Potato with 

Cheese & Beans 

 

Jacket Potato with 

Cheese & Beans 

 

Jacket Potato with 

Cheese & Beans 

 

Jacket Potato with 

Cheese & Beans 

Fresh Fruit 

Platter 

Shortbread 

 

 

Lemon Drizzle Cake 

 

 

Raspberry Cake 

 

 

Chocolate Cookie 

Yoghurt Fruit 

 

 

Fruit 

 

 

Fruit 

 

 

Fruit 

 

 Yoghurt 

 

 

Yoghurt 

 

 

Yoghurt 

 

 

Yoghurt 
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PTFA Christmas Bingo 
Saturday 1Oth December 
Malborough Village Hall 

Doors open 6.30pm 
Eyes down 7.30pm 
Everyone welcome 

Organised by Tracey Clapp 
                   Charity No:1198780 

                      Raffle.          
              
               Mince Pies                   Cakes   
 
                            Refreshments  
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